
 

Mount Hanover NS Agreed Report from Board Meeting 2nd December 2021 

● The Board wishes to extend their gratitude to all members of our school community for 

their patience and co-operation during these difficult times. The Board would like to 

wish everyone a happy, safe and peaceful Christmas. 

● The Healthy Eating Policy was updated and ratified. 

● An area of Astro Turf was installed during the October Mid-Term break. The Board are 

very pleased with the work and how the area turned out. 
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